

## YEAR 2018-2019 - Kindergarten Aide

## Jennifer Ebervein

My name is Jennifer Ebervein. This is my fifth year working at St. Celestine as a teacher's aide with the kindergartners.

For the last five years I have volunteered with the Parent's Club to help with school events, and I also worked in the lunchroom before becoming a teacher's aide.

My husband and I have one son who is a sixth grader here at St. Celestine.

I enjoy mini vacations and being outside.

I love working on Do It Yourself projects and crafts.

A few years ago I started **You Sew Need This** with a friend and we make children's items and quilts.